Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tavarez, lke [Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 3:34 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.bim.gov)
Cc: . Joshua Russo; Pat Ellis

Subject: COG - Sampling Notifications - Cadddo Federal #6

COG Operating

Caddo Federal #6

Section 17, T17S, R30E, Unit Letter B
3250.46 13059.577

Mike and Terry,

Tetra Tech will be in the area tomorrow (Wednesday, 9-15-10) to assess the spill area. Majority of the spill area was on
the pad, with an area off the pad measuring approximately 3' x 20'. Please call me if you have any questions, thanks .
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